

Office of the Registrar

6800 Wydown Boulevard St. Louis, Missouri 63105-3098 (314) 889-1421 (314) 889-1487 fax www.fontbonne.edu

June 23, 2017

Mr. Chris Gearin, President Hickey College 2700 N. Lindbergh Blvd. St. Louis, MO 63114

Dear Mr. Gearin,

Fontbonne University has reviewed your diploma and associate degree programs and has determined that we are able to accept Hickey College credit toward completion of a bachelor's degree at Fontbonne. This credit will be evaluated on a course-by-course basis with up to 64 credit hours being used toward the 120 credits necessary to earn a bachelor's degree at Fontbonne. We commit to use the credit earned at Hickey College in the most effective way possible for each student and believe we can assist your students in their pursuit of higher education. Attached please find a list of courses we have evaluated and transferred in the past. Additional courses may be added to this list upon further evaluation by Fontbonne faculty members. Undergraduate applicants must meet all other admission requirements for the intended degree program at Fontbonne University. This agreement will be in effect from June 23, 2017, until withdrawn or revised by Fontbonne University.

Sincerely,

Seth Carruthers, MAC

Registrar

CC: Carey Adams, Vice President for Academic Affairs

Joseph Havis, Vice President for Enrollment Management

Jay Johnson, Dean of the Eckelkamp College of Global Business and Professional Studies



Office of the Registrar

6800 Wydown Boulevard St. Louis, Missouri 63105-3098 (314) 889-1421 (314) 889-1487 fax www.fontbonne.edu

June 23, 2017

Mr. Chris Gearin, President Hickey College 2700 N. Lindbergh Blvd. St. Louis, MO 63114

Dear Mr. Gearin,

Fontbonne University has again reviewed Hickey College's Bachelor of Applied Management degree program and is willing to consider alumni who have successfully completed the Bachelor of Applied Management degree program for admissions to graduate studies at our institution. This consideration is not a guarantee of admission—applicants must meet all other admission requirements for the intended degree program at Fontbonne University. This agreement will be in effect from June 23, 2017, until withdrawn or revised by Fontbonne University.

Sincerely,

Seth Carruthers, MAC

Registrar

CC: Carey Adams, Vice President for Academic Affairs

Joseph Havis, Vice President for Enrollment Management

Jay Johnson, Dean of the Eckelkamp College of Global Business and Professional Studies